
The Revolution® is Here 

AIMS is proud to announce that our first 

Revolution® HB Shop Floor CMM – the 5.9.4 – is 

finished and completely assembled.  This past 

summer has been a busy one, preparing part of 

our facility for the manufacturing of 

Revolution® parts, and for a few future tool and 

die machinists.  Over the last few weeks, our 

service technicians have been making and 

assembling the Revolution®’s x, y, and z axes to 

be completed before the polymer-cast base 

shipped in… and just in time for the first show 

on our long to-do list.  

It’s Showtime For the 

Revolution® 

This beautiful fall season for us will be jam 

packed with manufacturing shows to 

attend.  The Westec Show in LA kicked it all off 

last week in September, now with a shortly 

following Gosiger Open House in Dayton this 

week on the 23rd and 24th.  On October 

6th through the 8th, the Wisconsin Show in 

Milwaukee will be here sooner than we know it, 

with the 21st and 22nd bringing with it the 

Dayton AMTS Show, shortly followed by the 

Detroit Gear Expo on October 20th – 22nd.  The 

brand new Quality Show in Rosemont, Illinois, 

on October 27th through the 29th will be next, 
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and on that same date, the MAZAK Open House 

in Cincinnati will take place.   

Getting to the coming season, the MAZAK Open 

House will again take place again on November 

3rd through the 5th, and December will hold in 

store for us the Performance Racing Industry in 

Indianapolis on the 10th through the 12th. The 

Revolution® 5.9.4 will be the centerpiece in all 

these upcoming shows, and we can’t wait to 

demonstrate what it can do! 

More News 

Furthermore, AIMS has also recently hired on 

another field service technician based out of 

Louisiana.  Now, we will be able to better help 

those of the South much more easily without 

the delay of long, extended flights. 

 

 

  

 

 


